STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Ingleside Quarry (M-1980-037HR) SO-4 Extension Request

1 message

Wyatt WEBSTER <wyatt.webster@holcim.com> Tue, Mar 21, 2023 at 8:53 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>, Kurt THURMANN <kurt.thurmann@holcim.com>

Patrick,

Inadequacies were identified in Holcim's recent succession of operators' application for the Ingleside Quarry (M-1980-037HR). We are
currently working on addressing the outstanding documents. We are requesting an extension to May 31, 2023.

Thank you,

Wyatt Webster

Environmental & Land Manager
Holcim - WCR, Inc.

1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300
Golden, CO, 80401

United States

Phone (702) 379-4623
wyatt.webster@holcim.com
www.holcim.us

M HoLcIM

BUILDING PROGRESS FOR
PEOPLE AND THE PLANET.

This email is confidential and intended only for the use of the above named addressee. If you have received this email in error, please
delete it immediately and notify us by email or telephone.
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